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Subject: Re: Operation Lonestar Funding
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Thank you

From: Patrick Goldsmith <Patrick.Goldsmith@LA.GOV>

Sent: Sunday, February 25, 2024 12:28 PM

To: John Kay <John.Kay@la.gov>; Michael Poche <Michael.Poche@LA.GOV>; Millard Mule
<Millard.Mule@LA.GOV>

Subject: RE: Operation Lonestar Funding

Sorry for the delay in the response.

Yes. The $3 million is the amount we received from the administration that we communicated to
legislative leadership to include in HB19.

Patrick Goldsmith MPA, CIA, CGAP, CRMA
Deputy Commissioner of Administration
Office: (225) 342-7000

Cell:  (225) 505-9416

www.louisiana.gov

]

From: John Kay <John.Kay@la.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 9:54 AM

To: Michael Poche <Michael.Poche@LA.GOV>; Millard Mule <Millard.Mule@LA.GOV>
Cc: Patrick Goldsmith <Patrick.Goldsmith@LA.GOV>

Subject: RE: Operation Lonestar Funding

Including Patrick Goldsmith who may have that answer

John Kay

. Policy Director
Office of Governor Jeff Landry
Phone:

www.[ ouisiana.gov

From: Michael Poche <Michael.Poche@[A.GOV>




Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 7:06 AM
To: Millard Mule <Millard.Mule @LA.GOV>
Cc: John Kay <John.Kay@la.gov>

Subject: Operation Lonestar Funding

Mr. Mule,

| saw that HB19 contains $3 million for Operation Lonestar. Was this the figure GOV Landry
communicated to the Legislature? BG Greer has meet & greets with several Legislators this week,
and we want to ensure he’s communicating the same figure.

Regards,

Michael J. Poche
Legislative Liaison
Louisiana National Guard

Office: 504-278-8052

cel: I

Email: michael.poche@|a.gov




